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Thank you so much for awarding us the money to buy our tutors T-shirts. Before we received the new t-
shirts, tutors were wearing old and ugly yellow vests that were shared among all the tutors. Tutors 
would often complain to us how the vests smelled or how we never had the size they needed. Some 
would take off the vests in the middle of their shift, which decreased their visibility to the students.  
 
The CARE grant gave us the money to buy each tutor their own individual t-shirt. The tutors are much 
more satisfied now and wear their shirts with pride. The students are also satisfied because when they 
come in, they can find the tutors by looking for the official STEM Center Tutor T-shirt. Our tutors are 
learning job responsibility as well because they are expected to come in wearing their “uniform”.  The t-
shirts have been a big success all around. Thank you again for the funds and helping our students 
succeed! 
 

 


